
From: Dalton Griffith
To: Soto, Israel
Subject: Re: Marianna Police Department Intox
Date: Monday, October 24, 2022 11:50:34 AM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of FDLE. Please use caution when opening
attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

 
What’s the address? 

On Mon, Oct 24, 2022 at 6:30 AM Soto, Israel <IsraelSoto@fdle.state.fl.us> wrote:

Good Morning Sgt. Griffith

 

Thanks for the update on your instrument.

You can have the instrument dropped off or shipped here any day this week.

 

If you are willing to wait in Tallahassee for the instrument, I can examine it and have it
returned to you on the same day. I am teaching a course this week so it may take me the
whole day to fully examine it.

 

You can also bring your simulators by. I can double check them to ensure they are forming a
proper seal.

 

 

Israel Soto

Department Inspector

Alcohol Testing Program

Florida Department of Law Enforcement

israelsoto@fdle.state.fl.us

Office: (850) 617-1286

Cell: (850)-274-2757

 



Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are
public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.

 

 

 

From: Sgt. Griffith, Dalton Marianna PD <griffithdm@flcjn.net> 
Sent: Sunday, October 23, 2022 8:54 PM
To: Soto, Israel <IsraelSoto@fdle.state.fl.us>
Subject: Marianna Police Department Intox

 

Hello, 

     This is Sergeant Griffith with Marianna Police Department. I was completing the agency
inspection for the Marianna unit and had no issues until I reached the 0.20 solution. The
solution appeared fine, however, it read all zeros for all three readings. I changed the head and
used the 0.08 head and achieved the same result. I selected out of compliance and attempted a
second inspection with new 0.20 solution. I again received all zeros on the 0.20 solution. I have
placed the Intoxilyzer out of commission and will await your response to have it transported to
your office to try and resolve this issue. 

 

Thank you,

 

Sergeant Dalton Griffith Badge #107
Marianna Police Department
850-526-3125
 

 
Confidentiality notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, may
contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the
intended recipient(s), or the employee or agent responsible for delivery of this
message to the intended recipient(s), you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this e-mail message is strictly prohibited.
If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender

and delete this e-mail message from your computer
-- 
Dalton Griffith


